
 

 

Bath Bicycle and Pedestrian Committee 
Minutes: February 18, 2015 
 
Present:   Kevin Shute, John Swenson, Steve Balboni, Robert McChesney, Peter Owen, Mike Field, 
Colleen Fuller, Jaime Omo, Jeanie Parker, Andrew Deci 
 
 
Agenda Issue Discussion Actions 

Minutes etc  Meeting came to order at 3:03 
 
 

 

Bike Maine 
 
Bike Friendly 
Community 
Status 

  Kevin spoke about Bike Maine for 2015 
 
  City has had this designation for two years.  Robert expressed that this should be 
revisited and discussed to review and see if the city can upgrade its status. 

 
 
 
 
 

North Street 
Project 
 
 
 
 
Complete 
Streets Policy 
 
Ace Team 

  Peter went through and explanation of the sidewalk on the proposed North Street 
project.  The city is reviewing the inclusion of a sidewalk on the south side of the 
street even though it is not planned.  There was additional discussion about this 
issue but the committee went along with the idea that it would be acceptable to not 
include it. 
 
  Andrew is putting together a sub-committee to review the complete streets policy. 
 
 
Robert is the co-chair of the ACE team.  He intends to submit a survey to the 
public.  This effort is intended to reort policies in the area that promote healthy life 
styles. 
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Agenda Issue Discussion Actions 

City infor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  City in process of submitting budget.  Budget includes items for bike/ped. 
 
.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other Business   None 
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Next Meeting: Wednesday, March 18 at 3 PM 
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